Dear Sirs

This is to express my objection to widen the current florist site at 192 Haverstock hill by one
metre because as a member of the Globe Lawn Tennis club at that address I believe it will be
a safety hazard for the pedestrians and the vehicles with enormous access problems. Please

do not grant this for these reasons.

Yours faithfully
Suzanne Rose

Member globe lawn tennis club
Sent from my iPad



